
 

 
Development Management – Technical Approval Letter (April 2019) 

 
 
 
 

Mr. George 
Waterman Infrastructure & Environment 
Ltd 
Crown House, 
2-8 Gloucester Road, 
Redhill, 
RH1 1FH 
 
 
 
For the attention of Mr. George 
 

Development Management Implementation 
Hertfordshire County Council 

county Hall 
Pegs Lane 

Hertford, Herts SG13 8DF 
www.hertfordshire.gov.uk 

 
Tel No:        0300 123 4047 
Email:          dmimplementation@hertfordshire.gov.uk 
My Ref:       R5902981 
Your Ref:    6/2018/0804/FULL  
Date:          18-06-2020 

 

Dear Mr Mario George, 
 
Highways Act 1980 – Section 278 Agreement 
The Spinney, High Road, Essendon, Herts, AL9 6HP 
Technical Approval 
 
In view of the satisfactory outcome of the Design Review carried out by the Development Management 
team, Technical Approval is hereby granted for the 2 x proposed vehicular access works in High Road, 
Essendon, Herts, AL9 6HP 
 
This approval is based on the drawings listed below: 

Title: Drawing Number:  Revision:   Design Consultant: 

S278 Works 
General Arrangement 

15999-WIE-ZZ-XX-DR-C-95001       P08       Waterman Group 

S278 Plan 15999-WIE-ZZ-XX-DR-C-95004       P08       Waterman Group 

Construction Details 15999-WIE-ZZ-XX-DR-C-95005       P07       Waterman Group 

    

Please note, that you do not have approval to start works or carry out any modifications to any land 
within the existing public highway, until the Section 278 Agreement has been signed and we are in 
receipt of the Permit to Work. 
 
If you have any queries with regards to the above, please contact the Project Engineer, Steve 
Crawford, on 01992 658 287 or via e-mail (steven.crawford@hertfordshire.gov.uk). 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Messaoud Zeghlache 
Development Management Implementation 
 
cc:  Liam Griffin – Developer  
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